Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Creativision MEDIA Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, announces a Project Advisory Team (PAT) Meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, March 31, 2020, 1:30 p.m. – 3:30 p.m.
PLACE: Online via GoToMeeting at https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/186566109  or GoToMeeting conference calling at 1(872)240-3212 Access Code: 186-566-109, then hit the pound (#) sign.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED:
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is holding the first Project Advisory Team (PAT) Meeting for the State Road (SR) 5/US-1/Broadway Avenue from 59th Street to SR-850/Northlake Boulevard in Palm Beach County, Florida (Financial Project ID Number: 438386-2-32-01). The purpose of this feasibility study of this 3-mile segment, SR-5/US-1 from 59th Street to SR-850/Northlake Boulevard, is to assess the feasibility of bicycle lanes and premium transit stops along US-1 between 59th Street and Northlake Boulevard. PAT members will represent municipalities, county government, and a Community Redevelopment Agency (CRA).
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this meeting is asked to advise the agency at least seven (7) days before the meeting by contacting: Damaris Williams, PE, at (954)777-4679; in writing at FDOT, 3400 W Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309, or by email at Damaris.Williams@dot.state.fl.us.
If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1 (800) 955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Project Manager Damaris Williams, PE, Department of Transportation, District Four at (954)777-4679 or 1(866)336-8435, ext. 4679; in writing at FDOT, 3400 W Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309, or by email at Damaris.Williams@dot.state.fl.us. 
